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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

The PTA met last week to plan out this term’s activities. 
First up is the Infants’ After-School Chill Out, where we 
will be showing the film ‘Secret Life of Pets 2’ (certificate 
U). Reception and KS1 parents should look out for an 
email inviting their children to attend in the next few 
days.  

Disco Dave will also be back to entertain the children at 
the KS1 and KS2 discos on Friday, 13th March (please 
note that this date is incorrect in the term dates sent out 
last week) and Mother’s Day present room will be held 
later in March. 

Before Christmas becomes too much of a distant 
memory, did you receive any unwanted Christmas gifts? 
If so, please consider donating them to PTA to be used 
as prizes for our raffles or tombolas. 

Diary dates 

 Friday 7th February: R&KS1 After School Chill 
Out (straight from school – 5.00 pm) 

 Friday 14th February: Cake sale (straight after 
school) 

 Friday 13th March: Discos (R&KS1: 3.30–4.30 
pm; KS2: 4.45–6.00 pm) 

 w/c 16th March – Mother’s day present 
room 

Lost Property 

A reminder that all lost property will be donated to 

charity if not claimed by the end of January. Please come 

in and have a look if you feel there is something missing 

from your child’s uniform collection.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you Help? 

Three of our Year 3s are completing the following task. 

The office can collect any donations and pass them to 

the girls. Please donate by 31st January 2020 

 

Jane Rogers Workshops 

Our lovely Early Intervention Family Worker is running 

her excellent workshops again this term.  

On Thursday February 6th she will be running a drop in 

on ‘Encouraging Good Behaviour’ 9-10am  

On Thursday March 5th she will be running a workshop 

on ‘Friendships’ 9-11am  

Both are open to everyone, no sign up required.  

Safeguarding Update 

The conifers next to the Key Stage 1 playground have 

now been removed. This gives supervisors a better 

vantage point to monitor all the children from and has 

also given more light to our pre-school. In the coming 

weeks we will be having a lower fence built around pre-

school and a pathway so that they can access our 

grounds more easily.  

 



Parking around School  

I am fully aware that this can be a big issue, especially in 

the colder months. Please can we remind you to park 

and drive considerately around school and respect the 

nearby residents. Parking should be limited to the 

church car park and never in or near to the school car 

park. There simply isn’t the space and it is not safe when 

children are moving around. We have had reports of 

several near misses recently, even when children have 

been with their parents.  

I have requested police assistance with this as the issue 

continues to place everyone at risk.  

 

And finally…. 

Enjoy your weekend with your families.  

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth 

Headteacher 

 

Dates for your diary link: 
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